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Who is Mr. Heitz?
Hello Parents and family members! Welcome back to the school year! I am very excited to be working with your child this year! This is my second year at LITH and I switched grade levels, from K, 2, 4 to K, 1, 2. This school year is going to be great! I saw huge gains with my students last year and this year I know I will as well. 
Mrs. Brunner is back and is also ready for the new school year! Mrs. Brunner will be working very closely with your child in the regular education classrooms. 
Please visit my website and share any questions concerns or leave a blog! I will always post my monthly newspaper on my website. 
What’s happening in August!
I will begin progress monitoring your students in the areas of Reading fluency, Reading comprehension, Math and writing on a bi-weekly schedule. I 
Homework at Home:
It is really important that you at home are also showing excited for school and learning. Please practice your student’s math facts with them on a nightly basis. Also, read with your child each night for at least 15 minutes. 
Fun to come!
As many of you know, we had a range of class pets last year. I downsized my aquarium from a 29 gallon fresh water tank for a15 gallon salt water. I decided this would be much more exciting. 
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	What should you expect?

	1
	SUCCESS

	2
	FUN

	3
	HIGH EXPECTATIONS
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